
From: Elder, Mike
To: lighting@energystar.gov
Subject: Energy Star Labeling for Lighting
Date: Thursday, December 1, 2022 3:17:53 PM

Hello,
 
I understand the proposed change to Energy Star labeling for lighting products. I think it is great that
most of the lighting products meet the energy saving goals of the Energy Star program. The energy
star label on lighting fixtures and bulbs provides a level of comfort that we are getting efficient
products. My fear is that ending the program for light bulbs, fixtures and similar products will allow
less efficient products to creep back into the supply chain. We'll always have to worry about
counterfeit products. I know the first thing we look for when purchasing products is the energy star
label.
 
Michael Elder
Director of Facilities
 
Facilities and Property Management Department
Winnebago County
1221 Knapp Street
Oshkosh, WI 54902
 
920-236-4790
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